
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary; Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Mandatory Malpractice Insurance
Date: Friday, August 7, 2020 8:52:55 AM

 
 

From: Mark Allen [mailto:cramnella@comcast.net] 
Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 5:58 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Mandatory Malpractice Insurance
 
 
I have been a private practicing lawyer for thirty-eight years and have never had a
malpractice claim filed against me.  I am now retired, no longer have a law office, or
advertise in any way to provide legal services.  I do, however, occasionally assist long
standing clients on routine legal matters.  I also have the privilege of assisting several
non-profit organizations on a pro bono basis.  Annual income from practicing law the
past three years has never exceeded five thousand dollars.
 
Making malpractice insurance mandatory will force me to give up my license. 
 
And for whose benefit will that be?
 
Mark E. Allen
WSBA# 13849
8515 Willow Dr. N.E.
Olympia, WA.  98506
(360) 259-6688
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